
MASCOT   SEARCH 

 
St Bernadette’s Primary school is looking at getting ideas from our 
school community - students, parents and staff to develop a mascot 
for our Positive Behaviour Support For Learning (PBS4L).  
 

Our mascot will be a star called ‘Bernie Bright’. 
 

 
This mascot will be used as part of our positive reinforcement for 
students who are showing that they are SAFE, RESPECTFUL  
and RESPONSIBLE LEARNERS. 
 
We need your help! 

We are asking for your suggestions on what the star, 
Bernie Bright could look like. 

 
We could have one Bernie Bright star, or we could have 3 stars- one 
showing ‘Respectful’, one star showing ‘Safe’ and the other being a 
‘Learner’ or you may have other ideas! 
 
Your suggestions can be emailed through to our  
St Bernadette’s email address dundasvalley@parra.catholic.edu.au  
subject: PBS4L. Children can also hand in their suggestions at the 
school office.  
 
 
We will then forward your suggestions to a graphic designer who will 
incorporate some or all of these ideas in their design of Bernie Bright.  
 
So it is time to get creative and help design our PBS4L mascot,  

Bernie Bright  the star. 
 
We would love everyone to be involved. It would be great to talk to 
your children and receive suggestions from many families within our 
school community. 
 
Closing date for suggestions:  Friday 3 August 
 
 
 
 

 ? 


